University of Victoria

Faculty Association

Member Feedback Form - Collective Bargaining

In order to develop our mandate for the next round of collective bargaining in 2019, we need input from the
membership. In the space provided, please let us know what issues you think should be prioritized and/or provide
any ideas that you have to improve our collective agreement.

Contact information: (Optional)

Name:
Department:

Please email this form to Ben Johnson at rcafa@uvic.ca, or send via intercampus mail to the UVICFA c/o Ben
Johnson.
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